
2025 Warbler Walks at Meadowbrook!  
 

Dianne Rozak will lead public Warbler Walks at Meadowbrook Marsh at 10:30 a.m. 

on Wednesday, May 14 and Sunday, May 18. We’ll look for colorful warblers and    

other migratory birds as they descend upon our area in large numbers. Binoculars 

and cameras are highly recommended. Dress for the weather, wear waterproof shoes 

or boots and consider using bug spray. Portable restroom facilities are available.               

This will be a QUIET walk at a snail’s pace.  

Parking is limited down the hill but available at the top entrance in the grassy area 

fronting Bayshore Road. Regardless of where you park, WE WILL BEGIN AT THE TOP 

BY THE LARGE “MEADOWBROOK MARSH” ENTRANCE SIGN. There will be a brief 

overview then the fun will begin! Join us for an amazing experience and stay as long 

as you like. Weather permitting, we’ll be meandering for at least two hours.                          

No experience or reservations necessary!   

  Meadowbrook Marsh 8577 E. Bayshore Road in Danbury Township                 

The walk will be conducted rain or shine but not if we are experiencing heavy rain, 

thunderstorms or severe weather. If you are unsure if the walk will go on, please                

call or text Dianne: (419) 340-9359.      

          Left to right: Blackpoll Warbler, Northern Parula, Yellow Warbler, Blackburnian Warbler, Magnolia Warbler, Scarlet Tanager 

LEARN WHAT’S FLYING OVER YOUR HEAD DURING SPRINGTIME!                                                                
Dianne will be happy to answer your email, text or phone questions prior to the walk days:                            

dianne@danburytownship.com   (419) 340-9359 

HERE’S A TIP!  Download the “Merlin” app for your smartphone. In the            

App Store it’s known as “Merlin Bird ID by Cornell Lab”. It’s free, fun,                        

informative and you will be surprised at how quickly you can learn bird                  

calls and identification. Try it in your backyard or on your next hike.               

We’ll be using it on the Warbler Walks. 


